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 6th September 2023 
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

                                                                                    

Educational Visit –Year 3 “Thorndon Country Park - Cavemen” – Thursday 21st Sept.  2023 

 

On Thursday 21st September 2023 we will be taking the children in Year 3 to Thorndon Country 

Park. 

 
This type of visit has immense educational value, as it will make direct links to class learning. There 

will be several exciting activities including: building a home, fire lighting, hunting games and 

communication without words. This is a fantastic opportunity for the children to experience and 

explore the challenges of day to day life in the Stone Age.  

 

A coach will leave the school at 9.00am and return to school at approx. 3.00pm.  To finance this trip, 

we are asking parents to make a voluntary contribution of £15.00 for each pupil.  The preferred, most 

secure method of payment is via our online system.  When you pay online it will count as you giving 

permission for your child to take part in this educational visit, alternatively payment can be made via 

debit/credit card at the school office.  If you wish to pay for this visit by instalments please contact 

the school office.  
 
Children must wear suitable clothing for the time of year as activities will take place outside.  Children 
should wear, old clothing and suitable footwear.  School uniform is NOT required to be worn for this 
trip. 
 
Children will need to bring a packed lunch and a drink, preferably in a carton or plastic container and 
not in a glass or other fragile bottle in a carrier bag.  If your child is entitled to a Free School Meal 
please contact the school office for an order form for a ‘brown bag’ (packed lunch) please complete 
the attached form and return to the school office by Friday 15th September 2023. Orders cannot be 
taken after this day. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Choudhury Miss Clayton 
Class Teacher      Class Teacher    

 


